
Elaine Mullin 

From: Planning@Midulstercouncil.org 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

18 April 2019 13:10 

DevelopmentPlan@midulstercouncil.org 

FW: DPS Submission 

Attachments: DPS response GECO 180419.pdf 

From: Jennifer Mawhinney < > 

Sent: 18 April 2019 08:52 

To: Planning@Midulstercouncil.org 

Subject: DPS Submission 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Please see attached DPS response submitted on behalf of Granville Ecopark Ltd. 

Regards, 

Jenny 

MBA Planning 
Town Planning & Licensing Consultants 

4 College House, Citylink Business Park, Belfast, BT12 4HQ 

E:  IT: 028 90421 011 I M:  

www.mbaplanning.com 
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